
"Drta arc each a \oarib." -

J J

This year, because of half-session, a Junior Library Council was formed to serve the
students of the Junior High School.

Much of their time this year has been spent in orientation to the various phases of li-
brary work; how to check books in or out, the process of doing reading records, or where
to find information for some harassed History student.

The meetings of the council are held twice a month in the library. Here the students
discuss their work and make plans for their activities and projects.
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